

Four vice presidents to help lead GIC.

Deciding how to shake up the Gothenburg Improvement Company has resulted in the addition of three vice presidents.

Mike Bacon will continue his reign as GIC president and the vice presidents will help spread the load.

Jim Aden will tackle special projects and Amber Burge will be charge of strategic planning.

Joe Richeson will take over operations which includes budget and membership while Nate Wyatt will work with communications and recruitment.

Bacon said he will meet with the vice presidents during monthly meetings and luncheons where he will share GIC's successes of the past.

"And they'll find their own way of being successful," he said.

A noteworthy success story is how valuation in Gothenburg has grown \$150 million throughout two decades.

Sales tax receipts in 2012 grew 9% which was more than the state average of 4.2% and the two other largest towns in Dawson County—Cozad and Lexington.

## The changing of the GIC guard

